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Comments: I am against you closing these roads to public access, due to protecting the grizzly bears.   The

grizzly bears you are trying to protect are becoming too populated &amp; our killing "people".    There should be

a hunting season aimed at grizzlies, to keep this predator controlled.   Our public lands are for our use; "not" to

protect these animals that are allowed to populated out of control.   It is a tragedy that those who make these

decisions, can not see the harm they are causing.   Our tax payer dollars are being wasted, every time a grizzly

kills a human or cattle, &amp; has to be put down.   Put a hunting season on the grizzly &amp; raise money while

keeping this dangerous animal under control.  

Thank you for considering my comment.


